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A Rebirth: MCG Spring 2022 Semester Recap
Semester Reflection

In many ways, the past semester has
been one of intense development for MCG. Due to
MIT loosening some of its COVID restrictions,
there was a lot of opportunity to foster new
connections both inside and outside of the club.
From personalized birthday gifts to weekly group
lunches, it’s not a stretch to say that the group’s
semester can be summarized by one word:
community.

New Members, Renewed Joy

This semester, MCG was blessed to give
a warm welcome to 8 new members (pictured
top-right), all of which are freshmen! From left to
right: Betsy Tian, Ben Ebanks, Luke Jain, Max Tan,
Patrick Liu, Connie Cao, Lucy Cai, Kelly Wu. It has
been a pleasure seeing this cohort both integrate
themselves into the group and grow over the
course of the semester.

An important part of being a new
member is completing the Internal Consultant
Development (ICD) program, which provides new
members with feedback-driven practice on
presentation, creating slide decks, and
conducting research for a client. After finishing
the program, the new members have all the tools
they need to staff a case the following semester.

There’s much in store for this class, and
we’re excited that they’re all ready to see the
group flourish in the coming years.

The Minds Behind it All

This semester saw our exec board
transition into a new set of creative minds.
Between new recruitment events and a
bittersweet send-off for the summer, our exec
board were the ones who made it all happen
(pictured below). At our biweekly GBM’s, exec
presents updates about the group and introduces
new and fun events for everyone.
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Another important task for exec is
assigning which members are staffed to our
cases. These cases are the foundation for MCG,
so the work our members do on these cases is
vital. At the end of the cases though, teams get to
celebrate with a nice dinner. Keep reading to see
Bridget and her team enjoy a meal at Grill 23 &
Bar!

Exec was also in charge of ensuring that
our Spring Retreat ran smoothly. This retreat was
the first in three years, and they delivered a truly
unforgettable experience.

We cannot express how much we
appreciate all of exec, and we hope the fall
semester can be as fun and engaging as the
spring semester. Thank you exec!

A Special Delivery

As is MIT tradition, the sophomore class receives
their rings in April. MCG sophomores gathered at
the delivery event to commemorate finishing the
first half of their undergraduate careers at MIT. 2
down, 2 to go.

This semester was a glimpse into the bright
future of MCG. We’re excited to see how much
closer this community will grow over the rest of
the year and beyond.
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